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Missions to refugee camps in Gambella resumed: After a three-day interruption and following the 

stabilization of the operational environment, missions to all the refugee camps in Gambella region 

have resumed on Thursday 2 May 2019. During the three-day interruption, basic services were 

provided by partners based in the camps and refugee committees.  

 


